CHELAN COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT #9 AUXILIARY
21696 Lake Wenatchee Highway  Leavenworth,  WA 98826  509-763-3034
Minutes
November 2, 2011
Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by President, Pepper Prahmus at 7:00pm.
Good of the Order:  Chief Rod told the assembled group that Trunk or Treat was again a well attended, successful,  community event.  The firefighters had a multi-district extrication training at District 3.  October was slow with only 3 accidents and a couple of illegal burns. He assured us that the firefighters are ready for the pancake breakfast!  He took questions from the floor.
Minutes:  JoAnn motioned to approve minutes and Marlene seconded.  The motion was carried.
Treasurer's Report: October's beginning balance was: $17,622.20.  Income was: $390.00, expenses were: $341.04.  Ending balance as of November 1: $17,671.96. No new bills were presented.  Barb W. motioned to approve report, Judy seconded and the motion was carried.
Old Business:  Pancake Breakfast.  Barb W. checked with the rec club and we are on calendar, but paperwork needs to be filled out.  Susan still needs a chairperson to handle the advertising. (Echo, Nickle, KoHo, website, flyers, etc.) The big signs also need a chairperson to put up and take down.  After discussion, it was decided the signs should be put up the Friday before the breakfast.  JoAnn and Gerri and JoAnn will be door monitors, Sharon D. will open up for sent up Friday night, Susan will make sure we have ice melt and sand for parking lot, Pat has already handled the permit and will talk to Kathy G. about food orders. Marlene and Liz will help sell raffle tickets, Anita will get money for cash box, Becky and Lisa will help count money before it goes to Anita.
Pat will need to notify venders of Friday set up times.  Firefighters will be needed to shovel snow if needed.  
Susan motioned to have our next meeting on November 30.  Lisa seconded and the motioned passed.
Raffle baskets can be put together then. Be sure to include a content card.   Let Liz know if you will be bringing your basket to Plain Hardware for Thanksgiving weekend. Susan sent the sign up sheets around.
Pepper reminded members to fill out a project report.   
Jo motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:55pm.  Susan seconded and the motioned was carried.
Our next meeting is Wednesday, November 30 at 7:00pm.
Respectfully submitted by Kathy Kelly, secretary.
